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The Honorable Lorne Kusugak

Minister Responsible for the Nunavut Housing Corporation
Government of Nunavut

P.O. Box 1000, Station 1400,

Igaluit, NU X0A OHO

lkusugak6@gov.nu.ca

Mr. Joseph Inagayuk Quqgqgiaq
MLA for Netsilik

PO Box 166

Taloyoak, NU XOB 1B0
JosephQuqgiag@netsilikmla.ca
jquqqgiag@assembly.nu.ca

Via email

September 11, 2025

RE: Request to add contractors’ list to Homeownership Programs Packages

The Taloyoak Housing Authority Board of Directors passed motion #09-10-2142 at their
September 10, 2025, regular meeting to request NHC to add a list of contractors interested in
working with private homeowners, as part of the NHC Homeownership Programs application
packages.

We find that many HRP and ERP applications in Taloyoak stall after the initial NHC approval
process, due to the lack of contractors in smaller communities or lack of interest due to the small-
scale nature of the projects to be undertaken.

We strongly support any initiatives to facilitate the successful completion of these much-needed
repairs and renovations in our community.

Sincerely,

AN

Lena Pauloosie
Chairperson, Board of Directors
Taloyoak Housing Authority




